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Integrity First, Service Before Self, Excellence In All We Do 

@62d AW Commander www.facebook.com/62ndairliftwingcommander 

Team McChord,   

As we work under a heightened operational tempo, I am constantly impressed with the level of 
effort that all our team members put forth to get the job done on a daily basis. Our Airmen 
consistently display excellence and service by doing whatever it takes to get the job done. In light of 
these efforts, let’s remember to not only keep doing the job, but more importantly, to keep doing it 
safely. A sense of urgency while moving the mission is often vital, but let’s not forget that sometimes 
we have to “go slow to go fast,” because the quickest way to stop the mission is to have a mishap. 
Make sure that we are following the appropriate checklists, 
technical orders, and using safety protocols like personal 
protective equipment. Let’s maintain vigilance and an 
awareness of risk by using tools such as Logisitics Resource 
Management and Crew Resource Management to mitigate risk 
to our operations. Our people are the most essential resource in 
our Air Force—so let’s watch out for each other! 
 

 
Eager to have your voice heard? Now’s your chance! The 
Defense Equal Opportunity Management Institute’s 
Organizational Climate Survey (DEOCS) is open until 24 Apr. 
This tool is your chance to weigh in on issues affecting your 
unit and the organizational climate that you encounter every 
day. You’ll be asked to answer a series of questions and have 
the opportunity to submit additional comments, with your 
identity masked to maintain anonymity. To access the survey, 
you’ll receive a website link and unit-specific access code via 
email. Keep your eyes peeled and contact your chain of 
command with any questions! 
 
BAH Dependent Revalidation 
In order to ensure fiscal accountability and audit preparation, the Air Force will be requiring all 
Airmen to provide documentation of dependents to their servicing finance office. This one-time 
recertification must be completed Air Force-wide by 31 Dec 2014. Be on the lookout for 
notification from your finance office—once notified, you’ll have 30 days to provide the required 
documents to avoid disruption of benefits. Check out the Air Force Portal or contact your finance 
office for more information.   
 

David Kumashiro, Col, USAF 
Commander 
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